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Good morning,

I am an Aussie Rules supporter however to erect such a large facility in a prime location is
culturally and sympathetically to the area a wrong decision. The most valuable piece of land in
Hobart is the wrong place for a stadium. Would you place a stadium on the foreshore of Sydney
Harbour.

I am sorry to repeat my content which I also emailed on a Hobart not for highrise petition. I am
not a Hobart highrise club supporter usually. I wanted to independently register my disapproval.

Please reconsider, regards Stephen Hannan.
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